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We respect your privacy and want to be clear about how we handle your information.
This policy explains how we collect and use your personal data, as well as the use of
cookies on our website. By using our website, you consent to the practices outlined
in this policy.

Personal Information:

1.1 When you visit our website, we may collect personal information that you
willingly provide, such as your name, email address, and contact details. We use this
information to respond to your inquiries and provide the requested services.

Cookies:

2.1 Our website uses cookies to enhance your browsing experience and gather
information about your visit. Cookies are small text files stored on your device that
help us analyse website traffic and personalise content. You can manage cookies
through your browser settings.

Use of Information:

3.1 We use the collected information to improve our website, personalise your
experience, respond to inquiries, and send relevant updates and offers if you choose
to receive them.

Sharing of Information:

4.1 We do not sell or rent your personal information to third parties without your
consent. However, we may share your information with trusted service providers who
assist us in operating our website and delivering services, subject to strict
confidentiality obligations.

Data Security:
5.1 We take appropriate measures to protect your personal information and prevent

unauthorised access or alteration. Please be aware that no method of transmission
over the Internet is completely secure.



Third-Party Links:

6.1 Our website may contain links to third-party websites. We are not responsible for
their privacy practices or content. We encourage you to review their privacy policies
before providing any personal information.

Changes to the Policy:
7.1 We may modify or update this policy at any time. Any changes will be effective

upon posting on our website. If you have any questions or concerns regarding our
policy or privacy practices, please contact us.



